
This Week in Ministry
7.19.21-7.25.21

Faith Formation Volunteers Needed!

While our 2020-2021 Faith Formation year has officially
concluded with our First Communion class, we are looking

ahead to the fall for upcoming classes! We’ve had
wonderful volunteers helping clean and decorate the

Parish Center in anticipation of the fall, and we’re also
looking for people to assist as teachers/aides!

Can’t commit to
helping every week?

That’s okay! This year
is going to have numerous opportunities for once a month
help in person at Masses or hands-on activities. Don’t feel

comfortable being in person yet or don’t want to drive?
There will be options for volunteers to help answer

student questions in drop-in sessions entirely online!

Whatever your skill set, time commitment, and level of
interest, we need you! Please email

directorofministries.TIC@gmail.com if you would like to
volunteer or have any questions.

Stephanie Gaboury directorofministries.TIC@gmail.com
Director of Ministries, T.I.C. Collaborative
“Be doers of the word, and not hearers only; Show me your faith apart from your works,

and I by my works will show you my faith” (James 1:22; 2:18)
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